
QUARTERLY ISSUES AND PROGRAMS  

KTUZ-FM 106.7FM  

JANUARY – MARCH 2024 

The license of KTUZ-FM has determined the following issues are of importance to the 
community:  

 

1. Interview with Benjamín Canizales with Latino Community Development 
Agency 
 
January 24, 2024 
 
 Benjamin talked about the 2024 LCDA Vaccine Calendar. He shared 
information about the upcoming vaccination dates for the month of February. 
Additionally, he talked about the available vaccines such as flu, COVID-19, and 
those required by the school districts for individuals 18 and younger.  
 

2. Interview with Carla Ponce with the Stephenson Cancer Center  
 
February 20, 2024 
 
 Carla talked about the colon cancer educational series scheduled for 
February 22nd from 4pm-8pm to inform the Hispanic community about the 
potential colon cancer symptoms and the importance of early detection. In 
addition, she mentioned other services open to the public at no cost such as 
screening for cholesterol, glucose, and blood pressure. Throughout the event 
free services and resources will be provided to those wo attend.  

 

3. Interview with Benjamin Canizales with the Latino Community 
Development Agency  
 
February 28, 2024 
 
 Benjamin provided information about the upcoming vaccination event 
taking place held on March 7th presented by the LCDA and Oklahoma Care 
Foundation. All the vaccines required by the schools and CDC for 18 years old 
and under will be provided at no cost. Further, he mentioned other free health 
screening will be offered as well. The health screenings include glucose, 
cholesterol, blood pressure, among others.  
 



 
4. Interview with Edna Espino with OU Health and Latino Community 

Development Agency  
 
March 6, 2024 
 
 Edna provided essential information for the community about the Health 
Community Wellness Fair held on March 9th from 8am-1pm. During the event, 
information about Sooner Care was provided along with free health screenings 
for all who attended. There will be Spanish speaking professionals sharing 
valuable information and resources with the community. Fun activities for the 
kids were also incorporated to make it a fun and educational event for everyone.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


